

Board of Selectmen

65 North Main Street West Bridgewater, MA 02379 Telephone (508) 894-1267 Fax (508) 894-1269

March 20, 2018

Mr. Sean R. Cronin Senior Deputy Commissioner of Local Services Division of Local Services PO BOX 9569 Boston, MA 02114

RE: West Bridgewater, Safe Routes to School Initiatives

Dear Mr. Cronin,

This letter is to provide you with the following updates regarding West Bridgewater's Safe Routes to School initiatives:

- The Town has partnered with Safe Routes to School since October, 2011;
- Julie Amaral, the Town's Safe Routes to School lead met with a Safe Routes to School representative on October 12, 2017 and again on January 20, 2018 to discuss programs;
- There is a bike safety program scheduled for the Howard School in West Bridgewater on March 26, 2018;
- A pedestrian safety program for Grade 2 is being scheduled for this Spring; and
- West Bridgewater will be participating in the Massachusetts Bike/Walk to School Day on May 2, 2018.

Please let me know if you have any questions, or if there is any additional action required in order for West Bridgewater to be deemed to have completed this best practice under our Community Compact.

Thank you,

Tracy Alfrich

Assistant Town Administrator

cc: David Gagne, Town Administrator
Board of Selectmen
Julie Amaral, West Bridgewater Public Schools
Christopher Iannitelli, DPW Director